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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Friday 1st March 2013  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Year 1 have reached their 40 Class credits mark and would like to celebrate by having a 

scooter/bike afternoon. They have also decided that they would like a bar of chocolate to eat after 

they have come in from using the bikes and scooters.  

 

If your child has a scooter or bike they would like to bring in please ensure it is left in the bike 

sheds in school. A bar of chocolate can be bought in but please be sure it does not contain any 

nuts.  

 

This will all take place on Friday 8th March from 1.15-2.30pm. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey               Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher    Head Teacher   

 


